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MEMORANDUM T0: Elinor G. Adensam Deputy Director
Division of Reactor Projects - III & IV

FROM: Thomas P. Gwynn, Director '

M ivision of Reactor Safety'
SUBJECT: TASK INTERFACE AGREEMEN TIA) - PLANN NG AND SCHEDULING

MAINTENANCE ACTIVITIES DURING SHUTDOWN OPERATIONS (95TIA004)

The purpose of this memorandum is to inform you that the subject TIA, which
was requested by my memorandum to you on March 2,1995, no longer requires a
response and is, hereby, withdrawn. The TIA was written to request your
review and guidance concerning the appropriateness of the observed sequencing
and planning of maintenance activities during a recent refueling outage at San
Onofre Nuclear Generating Station. Unit 2.

Our basis for withdrawai of the subject TIA is that during a subsequent
Region IV inspection of the San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station. Unit 3

f refueling outage, we learned that licensee management has taken on a new( ahilosophy in regard to planning and scheduling of maintenance activities.
Vow, a more conservative approach has been taken in the sequencing and
planning of maintenance activities during refueling outages specifically
concerning switchyard and emergency diesel generator maintenance activities
during high risk evolutions involving reduced reactor coolant system
inventory. In addition, the licensee provided information in a pre-outage
meeting, that in the future licensee management will continue with this more
conservative philosophy.

If you have any concerns or questions, please feel free to contact me.

cc:
G. Holahan. NRR/DSSA
E. Butcher. NLR/PSAB
Director. DRS - RI. II, & III
RIV Coordinator, OEDO
T. Quay, NRR
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